
Hello Everyone,

What a really wonderful year it has been in kindergarten this year.  It has been my pleasure to have your children and of course to work with all of you.  I hope summer is peaceful and filled with things you enjoy most and of course people who matter most to you.

This morning we created a summer reading plan(thanks to Mrs. Dyer).  Please look this over with your child and of course I hope you will find time to read daily throughout the summer months.

Literacy Opportunities:
1. The library at Allen Brook School will be open every Wednesday throughout the summer from 9-12 noon.

2.  The town library has a summer reading program and other summer activities as well.  Click here for the link to the summer reading program and click here for a link to the town library website.

3. Your child's Kidblog will be available too!  I look forward to reading all posts about what you are up to over the summer!  I hope you will find time to blog with your child as well and comment on others posts too! Click here for your child's Kidblog.

4. Please, please join the summer reading blog!  All you have to do is send me a quick note and I will add your child's name and you post about what books you are reading where your child's name is.  You just keep adding to your child's post!  I would LOVE IT if some of you would post here and on your child's Kidblog so I can share in Atlanta at the ISTE conference, June 27th.  No pressure, BUT it would be great!  Click here for summer reading blog.

5. I have attached a copy of the Summer Reading Plans we created this morning in case you wish to use over the summer.

So......

Please read, Blog, read, Blog some more and enjoy...........

Happy Summer!

Best,

Sharon


